
Happy New Year! 

2 19! 
Keeping the Dream Alive   

is hosting a marathon meeting on  

December 31st, 2018  

7:00 pm—1:00 am  

to bring in the New Year the NA way, CLEAN!  Join us 
at our regular meeting location any time throughout 

the night to get or give support or just have some 
yummy food and fellowship! 

 

636 Bates St. SE 

Grand Rapids, MI 49503 

(free event)  


